
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent 

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer 

Date: 6/13/22 

Re: Staff Compensation for TEBMS Curriculum Writing  

 

Request board approve Jennifer Budmen, Jordan Hess, and Michelle Meehan to be approved to 

write curriculum for the new writing courses at Thomas E. Bowe Middle School at the district 

rate of $40/hr. This will be paid through Title II funds.  

 

Name Total Amount of 

Hours 

Rate Total 

Jennifer Budmen 20 $40/hour $800.00 

Jordan Hess 20 $40/hour $800.00 

Michelle Meehan 20 $40/hour $800.00 

 

 

 

 

 


